Huddersfield Central Cricket League



Management Board Meeting | Tuesday 5 April 2016 | Flockton Green WMC

Attendance: Apologies were received from Harry Marsden, Andy Matthewman and

Chris Jones. Chris Jones hopes to rejoin the Management Board shortly

as he is making good progress in his recovery.

Minutes of Previous Meeting: The minutes of the meeting on 2 February 2016 were agreed.

Permission to Negotiate: Horbury Bridge CC have requested permission to negotiate with other

leagues. Subject to receipt of a duly completed club transfer form, the Management Board will grant permission to negotiate. The League has, so far, received resignations from Green Moor CC and Higham CC.

Annual Dinner and Presentation: The Management Board have decided, following the feedback from

clubs at the full league meeting, to book Cedar Court again for next year's annual dinner and to keep the format roughly the same. Further

details will follow in due course.

Website: The website is in the process of being updated still but we hope to go

live very shortly.

Charity Donation: Each year, the League makes a donation to charity. This year, the

Management Board has decided that the donation will be made to Yorkshire Cancer Research (following their partnership with the YCB). A

donation of £100 will be made shortly.

Handbooks: The Management Board will be circulating handbooks to all life

members and sponsors.

The next meeting will be held at 7.30pm on Tuesday 10th May 2016 at Flockton Green WMC.